
                                                                  Atura Power Head Office 
1415 Joshuas Creek Drive, Unit #101 

Oakville, ON L6H 7G4 
aturapower.com 

 
 
September 26, 2023 
 
VIA RESS  
 
Nancy Marconi, Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
 
PO Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
 
Dear Ms. Marconi:  
 
RE:  Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas)  

Application for Leave to Construct Panhandle Regional Expansion Project  
Participation in Oral Hearing 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2022-0157 

 
This letter is to advise the Board that Atura Power intends to attend the oral hearing in this proceeding 
commencing October 23, 2023. Atura plans to present a five-minute outline of its position and briefly 
cross-examine the Enbridge Gas panel. 
 
OEB staff should contact Atura’s consultant, John Todd, (jtodd@elenchus.ca or 416-931-2933) regarding 
matters related to the hearing schedule. 
 
Sincerely,   
 

 
 
Margaret Koontz 
Manager, Market Affairs 

mailto:jtodd@elenchus.ca

